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For Immediate Release 

 

Harford County Public Library Announces Closing of  

Current Darlington Library Location as Preparations begin  

for Move to New Darlington Library Location 

 

Darlington, Md., September 14, 2022 --  Harford County Public Library announces that  

the current Darlington Library location will close at 5 pm on Saturday, September 17 and will 

remain closed as preparations begin to move to the new Darlington Library location - anticipated 

to open in mid-October. 

 

For more than 75 years, Harford County Public Library has provided its communities with 

access to ideas that inform, entertain and inspire. Last year the library interacted with its 

residents more than  12 million times – borrowing free materials, visiting branches and the 

website, using free WiFi, and attending classes and events. In 2021 Harford County Public 

Library was named a Four-Star Library by Library Journal. For more information, visit 

HCPLonline.org. 
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